‘NEW DAY” BEREAVMENT SUPPORTGROUP

If you are recently or not so recently bereaved because of the
loss of a loved one, you are most welcome to attend an

OPEN HOUSE on Tuesday, September 10 from 7:00-8:30 PM
at St. Paul Rectory. The group will be for 10 sessions beginning
September 24 on Tuesday evenings from 7-8:30pm.

Please know that this opportunity is open to all!!!

“New Day” is a spiritually based program of psychoeducation and
group support that has been well received in past years. This
group is an opportunity to move with others who have experi-

enced a loss on the journey from grief to healing through prayer,
reflection and conversation. For more details, you may contact

Jack Rayburn, 781-749-0361




